
Dates  to remember: 

6th May—Climbing Wall 

9th May— Year 6 SATS week 

16th May—Quartz Class trip to the 

Shell Museum 

24th May—Tag Rugby Tournament 

25th & 26th May—Classroom Connects 

26th May— STEAM Project for Year 6 

at Gresham’s (1.00—4.30) 

27th May—Jubilee Picnic  

30th May —3rd June– Half Term 

7th—8th June—Year 6 residential to 

London 

24th June—Sports Day 

30th June—Whole school and class 

photos 

1st July—Poetry Slam in Norwich 

5th July—KS2 athletics 

11th July—Year 6 Beach Volley Ball 

13th & 14th July - Classroom Connects 

(3.10—4.00) 

14th July—Year 5 to Woodjam 

14th July—Music assembly (2.15—

3.00) 

16th July—Summer Fair—(3.00—5.30) 

18th July—End of year reports out to 

parents 

19th July—-Year 6 Afternoon Tea for 

Parents 

20th July—Whole school Beach trip 

22nd July—Last day of term (Leavers 

Assembly at 2.15) 

Langham Village School Newsletter May 2022 

A place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery 

To contact school please email office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 01328 830377 

For information and school polices check our website:   http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/#welcome 

Assessments 
It is that time of the year again... 
SATS for Year 6  are in the week 

beginning the 9th May.  
Year 2 will complete their 

assessments by the end of May.  
The phonics screening for Year 1 
are next half term and the Year 4 
times table tests are in the week 

beginning the 13th June. 

Little People Big Dreams 
Thank you so much to those of you 

who have donated books for our 
collection. We are loving reading them 
and have a good selection now in the 
entrance to the school . We are still 

collecting if you fancy looking for one 
to purchase . 

The link to their website is:  https://littlepeoplebigdreams.com/shop/ 
You can also get them on Amazon or you could support a local business 
by ordering from  the toy shop in Wells, Ele and Me  
https://eleandme.com/)  We are buying the hard back versions. 

 

We have little people with big dreams here at Langham! 

Internet safety 

Follow this link for help with 
supporting children with their online 

life.  

https://www.bbc.com/ownit/dont-panic/
support-for-parents-and-guardians?

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

Celebration 

On the 27th May we will be 

having a celebration picnic with 

games on the field to mark the 

Platinum Jubilee. You are 

invited to join us for this 

between 11.45 and 1.30. 

Classroom Connect 
The next Classroom Connects are  the 
25th and 26th of May 3.10—4.00. You 

are invited into the classroom with 
your children to share their work. 

Little Langham Library 

We are building  a little  library for 

the outside 

of the school. 

This will be 

for both 

adults and 

children to 

bring and 

borrow 

books.  

Exciting! 
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